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Regional College Fair
The EDUHSD Regional College Fair is sponsored by the El Dorado Union High School District and will be held on Monday, 
October 3, 2016 from 6:30-8:30 p.m. at Union Mine High School (6530 Koki Lane, El Dorado, CA).  Students in all grades and 
the community are invited to attend.  Representatives from approximately 90 colleges, universities, technical schools and 
the military are expected to attend.  For more information, visit: https://sites.google.com/a/eduhsd.k12.ca.us/collegefair/
home.

TALK TO US! 
DO YOU HAVE UPDATES FOR FUTURE E-NEWS AND SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS?

If you’d like us to help spread word about your High School’s events, programs, clubs, awards, field trips, special 
projects and/or honors -- email them to sfuson@eduhsd.k12.ca.us

to be included in our bi-weekly E-News and Social Media posts.  
Help us celebrate the great things that our students, faculty and staff accomplish everyday!

Touchdowns Against Cancer
During the month of September, Oak Ridge High School sport teams are uniting forces 
to raise funds for Childhood Cancer Awareness Month. They have already hit their goal 
of $5,000 and they are currently in 2nd Place nationally for TAC National Champion 
for having the most money raised, in 1st Place nationally for the TAC Community 
Champion for having the most pledges and is currently the only team in the nation 
to be in the top 2 for both categories! Way to go!!!  If you are interested in pledging, 
please visit: https://pledgeit.org/tac16-oak-ridge-trojans-el-dorado-hills-ca

Visit to the El Dorado Pet Club
The Animal Health ROP Class from Ponderosa High School visited 
the El Dorado Pet Club in Shingle Springs on September 21, 
2016.  The staff allowed the students to bathe the dogs, tour the 
facilities, and they also learned about the many services offered 
such as doggy day care, boarding, grooming, training, and rescue 
with the  Foothills Dog Rescue. Thanks for the hospitality and the 
opportunity for hands on training!

World Gold Panning Championships
The 2016 World Gold Panning Competition was held at the El Dorado County Fairgrounds this month. Prior to the 
competition and behind the scenes, Mr. Gunnersen’s advanced woodworking program at the El Dorado High School was 
hard at work building the stage and delivering it for the closing ceremony of the competition. “Our students appreciate 
knowing that the practical work and learning they are doing in class is directly felt and appreciated in the community,” Mr. 
Gunnersen said.  Thank you to our sponsors Diamond Lumber and the Paint Spot for donating the lumber and paint for the 
stage.  Great teamwork everyone! The event was a success and the stage shined!
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